
GARY E. JOHNSON 
GOVERNOR 

June 9, 2000 

State of New Mexico 
ENWRONMENTDEPARTMENT 

Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
2044 A Galisteo, P.O. Box 26110 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-6110 
Telephone (505) 827-1557 

Fax (505) 827-1544 

RE: Proposed Permit Renewal 
Public Service Company of New Mexico 
Person Generating Station 
RCRA Permit No. NMT 360010342-1 

Dear Concerned Citizen: 

PETER MAGGIORE 
SECRETARY 

PAUL R. RITZMA 
DEPUTY SECRETARY 

Enclosed is a legal notice and fact sheet regarding the New Mexico Environment Department's 
(NMED) intent to renew a Resource Conservation Recovery Act (RCRA) Permit for the Public 
Service Company of New Mexico (PNM) Person Generating Station site, Permit No. NMT 
360010342-1. 

The proposed Post-Closure Care Permit authorizes and contains details ofPNM's remediation 
activities for hazardous waste contamination at the site. The Fact Sheet is a summary of 
information regarding the proposed Draft Permit, including repositories where the complete 
administrative record for this action can be reviewed, and procedures for submitting comments 
and requesting a public hearing. Comments and requests for a public hearing may be submitted 
to NMED Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau (Attention: Carl Will) at the above 
address, from June 12 through July 27, 2000. 
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If you have questions or comments, please contact Carl Will of my staff at (505) 827-1561, ex. 
1031. 

Sincerely, 

JA-~~ 
John E. Kieling 
Acting Program Manager 
RCRA Permits Management Program 

Enclosure 

cc: James Bearzi, HRMB/NMED 
Cindy Abeyta, HRMB/NMED 
David Neleigh, EPA Region 6 
John Hale, PNM 
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